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May News 
 

At the May state meeting Dan Rankin and Fred Tomsett were sworn in as 
State officers. Dan is now the Georgia Winnie Rebels State President and 
Fred is the 1st Vice president. Dan announced that the 2009 rally will have a 
western theme. We want to make the 2009 rally the best yet. We plan to 
“communicate” by getting the word out to all the state members, advertising 
with other WIT chapters, and take advantage of our websites. Every 
member will have the opportunity to get involved. There are many different 
fun things that each member can pick from to help with the rally from 
leading a team, helping a team, finding sponsors and door prizes, to just 
showing up at the Rally.  
 
Let’s have a FUN year! 
 
Fred Tomsett, Vice President 
404-626-3696. 

 

 
 

 

New State officers were sworn in. 
David Stainback (a former 
President) swears in President 
Dan Rankin and First Vice 
President Fred Tomsett. 


